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October 4, 2004 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE ANSWER TO 
PETITION FOR ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

(By Thursday, October 14, 2004) 
 
 
 
RE: Glick v. Verizon Northwest Inc., Docket No. UT-040535 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On October 4, 2004, Verizon Northwest, Inc., filed with the Commission a 
request for a one-week extension of time to file its answer to Complainant's 
Petition for Administrative Review.  Counsel for Verizon indicates it needs the 
extension due to other filing deadlines in other Commission docketed matters. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission extends the time for answers of the 
parties on the petition for administrative review until 5:00 p.m., Thursday, 
October 14, 2004. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


